CB-6-2019
PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT
Office of the County Executive

Angela D. Alsobrooks March 14, 2019
County Executive ’

The Honorable Todd Turner
Chair
Prince George’s County Council

County Administration Building
Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772

Dear Chair Turner:

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration is a Bill being submitted for the purpose
of amending the County’s Code of Ethics to: 1) reflect changes recently imposed by the
Maryland General Assembly and 2) provide clarifying language to Section 2-293(b)(2).

This legislation will amend the County’s Code of Ethics to reflect changes made by the
Maryland General Assembly during the 2017 Legislative Session mandating changes to the
County’s provisions related to conflicts of interest, lobbying and financial disclosure statements.

The Council’s favorable and expeditious consideration of this legislation is requested.

Should you have any questions, please contact me or Mrs. Robin Barnes-Shell, Executive
Director for the Office of Ethics and Accountability at (301) 883-3445.

Sincerely,

éé Ig D. Alsobrooks

County Executive
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